## NARI'S Future

## Built on The Foundation

ilwaukee/NARI members hit the links in July for the 22nd Annual NARI Foundation Golf Outing. The event brings scores of builders, contractors, remodelers and landscapers together to raise funds for scholarships to encourage young people to enter the skilled trades.

Together with Frankenmuth Insurance, The Starr Group offers a program designed for its customers who are NARI members. Each profitable quarter, a percentage of NARI member premiums is donated to The NARI Foundation. "This is extremely important," said Tom Callen, Foundation President. "There is a coming shortage of skilled workers in the digital age," he said. "The scholarships help to bring talented millenials into the industry. We are very appreciative of everything The Starr Group does to support us and bring awareness to our cause."



Following dinner, Commercial Insurance Counselor Mark Pohlman (above) made the annual check presentation. The Starr Group is proud to have helped members surpass \$106,000.00! If you'd like to learn how to contribute to this program, see the information below.

In addition to the check presentation, The Starr Group sponsored the 2nd Hole and provided golfers with the ultimate Golfer's "Preventive Maintenance Kit" complete with sunscreen, SPF lip balm and hand sanitizer. "This is great," one NARI member quipped, "But...there's no toilet paper!" (Ah! Thanks for the idea!)



Tom Callen enjoyed the wonderful weather at Ironwood Golf Course in Sussex.

Look at what **120** of **you** have accomplished with The Starr Group insurance program for NARI members!

**Total donated to date:** 

\$106,531

We are proud to partner with Milwaukee/NARI Members and have the opportunity to support the future members of your organization through the Milwaukee/NARI Foundation.



For information on

how YOU can contribute to this worthwhile program, contact The Starr Group today!
414-421-3800



5005 Loomis Road, Greenfield, WI 53220

www. StarrGroup.com
Follow us on Social Media!







Thank you for your participation - it does make a difference!

SEPTEMBER 2016